
Submitter: Sheila Jackson 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Housing and Homelessness 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3921 

The City of Roseburg is doing an end run to achieve its goals of putting the area they 

want in the Urban Growth Boundary.  The City cannot achieve its goals in the 

accepted way using the  Land Use laws.  They have been unable to incorporate this 

piece of land for over 30 years by using the goals of the state, so now they are again 

trying to incorporate this land by changing the laws on the books.    


